
Events and Reminders
Monday:

● Happy Earth Day!
● Car line duty this week - Ms. Aguado & Ms. Brito
● Admin Team meeting (10:00am)
● Hope Fund Board tour/meeting (1:00pm)
● Fire/Safety inspection (2:00pm)
● Flag football vs. Pepin Tampa (home - 5:00pm)
● Birthdays: Edwin Hernandez, Iker Pojoy,
●                     Ms. Marcela!
● Lunch: pizza

Tuesday:
● PM3 Kindergarten STAR EL testing
● Behavior Threat Assessment Team mtg. (9:30am)
● 4th grade field trip - Pump It Up!
● Partner school site visit at Academy Prep
● Birthday: Javier Hernandez
● Lunch: pork carnitas

Wednesday:
● PM3 Kindergarten STAR Math testing
● Procurement system trainings
● Yoga with Ms. Grisel (3:30pm-4:30pm)
● Flag football vs. KCC SE (home - 5:00pm)
● SAC meeting (6:00pm)
● Birthday: Eliana Ramirez
● Lunch: mini cheese ravioli

Thursday:
● PM3 Grades 1-2 STAR Reading testing
● ESE District meeting (Carolyn - 8:30am)
● Principal candidate panel interviews
● Builders Club meeting after school
● Birthdays: Itzajanny Lopez, Litzy Lopez
● Lunch: mini chicken corn dogs

Friday:
● PM3 Grades 1-2 STAR Math testing
● USF interns tutoring on campus
● $1 dress down day!
● Middle School House meetings
● Birthdays: Jason Morales, Victoria Miranda,

                    Ms. Evie! & Ms. Dani!
● Lunch: crispy chicken sandwich

Weekend Events:
● Saturday school
● Summer Orientation session at Berkeley
● Sunday birthday: Carlos Gonzalez  

Mes de la Historia Negra

               Principal’s Message

An administrative review by the Florida 
Department of Agriculture and Consumer 
Service (FDACS) was conducted of WCA’s kitchen 
last week.  The assessment was designed to 
evaluate various aspects of our operations to 
ensure compliance with pertinent regulations, 
policies, and standards. The evaluation covered 
procurement processes, resource management, 
civil rights, professional standards, food safety, 
meal pattern compliance, point of service and 
meal claiming procedures, Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetable Program (FFVP), afterschool snack 
program, financial accountability, and staff 
standards. We are delighted to share that our 
kitchen manager, Ms. Guille and her team 
received their tentative results which revealed no 
discrepancies or findings. Congratulations to the 
kitchen staff for their hard work which enabled 
Wimauma to not only meet but exceed the 
FDACS standards for excellence.  A shout out also 
to Illiana Montez, Coordinator of Wellness and 
the NSLP for the Charter schools.  

                           Well done team!
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3rd grade enjoying 
pineapple from the 
FFVP!  
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